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Weekly Attendance 

Caterpillar Class      - 94.29% 
Butterfly Class         - 97.27% 
Firefly Class          - 94.44% 
Dragonfly Class        - 98.67% 
 
Congratulations to Dragonfly Class for 
having the best attendance figures this 
week. 

Christmas Service 

Hopefully everyone who wanted a ticket 
has requested one, if not please contact 
the office by 12pm on Monday 18th 
December 

Earring 

We have had a gingerbread earring 
handed in after one of the Nativity 
performances, please contact the office 
if this is yours. 

Friends of Parkers School 

Thanks to the Friends for organising the 
raffles etc. 

Stamp Appeal 

Please help us save all used postage 
stamps, hopefully there will be lots on 
Christmas Cards! This is supporting the 
RNIB. 

Dates for your Diary 

20th December – 2.30pm Christmas Service at School 
20th December – Last day of Term 
4th January 2024 – Children return to school 

What a week we have had!! 

 
Monday and Tuesday the performances of the Nativity by Caterpillar 
and Butterfly Classes. All the children played their parts brilliantly, 
and the feedback from those who came and watched said the same! 
Thank you to everyone involved in this. 
 
Wednesday was our trip to the Hippodrome, what a fantastic day 
out this was! Everybody thought the show was amazing. The 
children all behaved amazingly, and were a credit to the school and 
their families. 
 
Today (Friday) is Christmas Jumper day, the children are all looking 
fantastic, they have enjoyed their Christmas dinner with crackers 
and squash (thanks to the Friends). 
This afternoon they are receiving a surprise visit from Father 
Christmas, who has a little treat for them!! (Thanks to the Friends) 

Payment Reminders 

 
Please can all dinners, clubs and residential instalments for 
November be paid for by 20th December, thank you.  

Christmas Tree 

The large Christmas Tree in the school hall will be available straight 
after school on Wednesday if anybody would like this, please contact 
the office. 
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Thanks to all the parents and wider community for supporting the fundraising, throughout this term. 
 
We look forward to welcoming the children back to school on Thursday 4th January 2024 
 

We would like to wish you and your families a Merry Christmas and a Happy 
New Year. 

 
 


